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The future of Jordans Village Hall 

Survey Results 
Dear Jordans Residents,  

After the presentation given on the Future of the Village Hall on 6th October, we have received a 

huge response to the survey from our residents. Nearly two thirds of those who responded were in 

support of building a new Village Hall (64%), more than double the amount in support of renovation 

(29%). 6% were undecided, and 1% were in favour of keeping the hall as it is.   

 

We didn’t ask only for your opinion on which direction we should take, but we also received a huge 

amount of very constructive comments and feedback about the design, for which we are extremely 

grateful. We also asked you for your ideas for events, facilities, and activities that you’d like to see at 

our Village Hall. Every single response has been read, reviewed, and collated; the results are 

presented below. 

 

The overwhelming message about the design concept we presented (no matter which option was 

supported) was that it was too big. Based on this feedback, the JVL Management Committee has 

instructed us to revise the design and to prepare a Strategic Plan for the construction of a new Village 

Hall, including the next steps we need to take, and how the village should be involved and how it 
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should be consulted in the decision making process.  

 

The response to the Survey generated many offers of skills and assistance with the project, some of 

which will be of use at the beginning of the project, others towards the end. In order to formulate the 

strategic plan the Village Hall Committee will expand with additional members to handle the 

formidable, but eminently achievable task ahead. We will reach out to those who have so generously 

offered their skills in the specific areas that will be of immediate use to the committee as it takes its 

next steps. 

 

Thanks again to everyone for taking part. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Jordans Village Hall Committee 

Gordon Hamme (Chairman), Jacky Lomas, Judy Umney, Pat Holdsworth, Bob Hall 

(Members), Chris Jenkins (Secretary) 

  

 

Votes received: 162  

  

 

Comments Received: 202  



  

 

Ideas for Events, Activities, and Facilities: 70  

  

 

Skills Volunteered: 65  

  

 


